10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWi1A 2AA

From the Principal Private Secretary 10 October 1989
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COMMUNITY CHARGE: TRANSITIONAL RELIEF

The Prime Minister has seen your Secretary of State's minute
of 9 October. She was content that the scheme for transitional
relief in Wales should adopt a different structure from that
in England. A scheme of the kind proposed should now be worked
up in consultation with the Department of the Environment
and the Treasury.

I am sending a copy of this letter to John Gieve (Treasury),
Carys Evans (Chief Secretary's Office), Roger Bright (Department
of the Enviromment), Stuart Lord (Department of Social Security),

Jim Gallagher (Scottish Office) and Trevor Woolley (Cabinet
GEEyce)s
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Stephen Williams Esq
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